

ST. STANISLAUS CATHOLIC CHURCH May 19, 2024

Pentecost Sunday

Monsignor David Cox, Pastor

msgrdavidcox@gmail.com

Phone: (573) 636-4925 Web Address: www.Ststanislaus.net

BAPTISM: Contact Monsignor Cox regarding preparation sessions and scheduling

PENANCE: Saturday 4:30-5:00 p.m. or by appointment

MARRIAGE: Contact Monsignor at least six months in advance for preparation and scheduling

MASS INTENTIONS: May 20 thru May 26

Monday:	8:00 a.m.	†	Lloyd & Jeff McNew
Tuesday:	5:30 p.m.	†	Lawrence & Emma
			Boeckman
Wednesday:	8:00 a.m.	†	Gary Sandbothe
Thursday:	8:00 a.m.	Ť	Albert Wolken
Friday:	8:00 a.m.		Living & Deceased Members
			of Markway & Veit Families
Saturday:	5:30 p.m.		The People of the Parish
Sunday:	7:30 a.m.	†	Roman & Alma Kliethermes
	10:30 a.m.	†	Walter Massman

Message from Monsignor Cox

I will be away during the week from May 20 - May 24. I am going to Ohio to visit my parents. I will be back for the weekend of May 25 & 26. Then I will be leaving on Tuesday, May 28 for vacation and I will return on Sunday, June 9th and be back for Mass on June 10. Monsignor Cox

Parish Directory

Please pick up your Parish Directory from the Parish Center. If you did not place a family photo in the parish directory you can purchase a directory for \$20.

Picnic Raffle Committee

The Picnic Raffle Committee is asking all parishioners to consider donating a prize for the picnic raffle. If you wish to donate toward a cash prize please make your check payable to St. Stanislaus Parish and forward to Darrell Mantle, 5828 Steeplegate Court, Wardsville, MO 65101. You can contact Darrell at 573-690-2147 to discuss your donation. He would like to hear from you by June 1 to meet printer deadlines. Thank you for considering a Picnic Raffle donation.

Bishop McKnight's May Prayer Intention for our Local Church

For those who are preparing for marriage and those who are living the sacrament of holy Matrimony: May the mutual self-giving of spouses and engaged couples bring new life into our community of faith.

School Advisory Board

Attached to the bulletin are biographies for parishioners running for the School Advisory Board for a 3 year term beginning in August. On May 25 & 26, before and after all Masses, please take the opportunity to vote for two members in front of church.

First Saturday Devotion

Will be on Saturday, June 1 with Confessions at 7:00 am, the Rosary will begin at 7:40 am and Mass will begin at 8:00 am. Meditation will follow Mass. All are welcome to join us.

Women Ministry

Our Women Ministry will meet the 2nd and 3rd Wednesday of each month. Please join us on Wednesday, June 12 from 8:30 am - 10:30 am in the Parish Center. Everyone is welcome! If you have any questions, please contact Mary Kay Hoelscher at 573-230-6227.

Perpetual Adoration Open Holy Hour

Saturday morning 1 am - 2 am (every other Saturday)
Sunday morning 2 am - 3 am (1st & 3rd)
Please call Donna at (573) 680-1470 if you are interested in joining our Chape! program.

<u>Prayer Hotline:</u> Contact Kay Stockman at (573) 536-8777 or Karen Schenewerk at 635-3943 for prayer line requests or to be added to the prayer line.

Collection Numbers for May 12, 2024

Parish Collection:

 Sunday Offering
 \$ 9,789.00

 Loose Cash & Checks
 \$ 2,385.55

 Capital Improvements
 \$ 206.00

 Electronic Contributions:
 \$ 13,967.00

 Monthly for May 5, 2024
 \$ 13,967.00

 Semi-Monthly for May 5, 2024
 \$ 4,002.50

St. Stanislaus parishioners are very generous—both of their talents and financially. You are appreciated! Please remember to write a separate check for anything outside of Sunday giving i.e. Samaritan Center, Memorial Masses, candles, etc. Thank you as this makes the processing of your financial gifts easier.

CHURCH CLEANING: Teresa Wortmann, Danny Wortmann, Blake Wilbers and Kylie Wilbers
Please clean church before the week-end of May 25 and 26.

<u>Cemetery Grass Cutters for May</u> Don Eggen, Chairman; Tom Buschjost, John Doerhoff, Steve Fischer, Bob Hummel, Marvin Holzer, Mark Bruns, Wayne Kempker, Mike Kempker and Kent Bax.

Liturgical Role Schedule for May 25 and 26 - The Most Holy Trinity			
	Saturday, 5:30 PM	Sunday, 7:30 AM	Sunday, 10:30 AM
Alder Conse	Cashton Smith	Claire Markway	Zachary Webb
Altar Server	Dylan Howell	Henry Markway	Maalik Hamacher
Extraordinary Minister of Holy Communion	Suzette Mertens	Mike Rackers	Julie Cowell
Reader	Debbie VanLoo	Sue Rackers	Carol Frank
Rosary Leader	Debbie VanLoo	Norma Wieberg	Alice Kampeter
	Sam Kampeter	Dannie Gipe	John Doerhoff
Usher	Stanley Kolb	James Grothoff	Jake Faulkner
dallei	.Jim Korsmeyer	David Hopkins	Cole Morehead
	Donnie Lane	Don Kever	Brian Fischer
Greeter	Jude & Mary Markway	Charles & Lois Bax	Nancy Gratz
Offertory	Leon & Hilda Eichholz	Karen Backes	Judy Scott
	Donna Halbrook & Choir	Patty Rackers	Ashley Dudenhoeffer
Music Ministry		Donna Halbrook	Pam Stonner
		Tony & Darlene Luebbering	Audrey Kaiser

Save the Date - Totus Tuus

Totus Tuus is a fun summer catechetical program for youth entering grades 1-12 in Fall of 2024. Totus Tuus employee teams of young adults who are on fire for their faith to travel to parishes throughout the diocese putting on this week-long program that includes prayer and the sacraments, catechesis classes, personal testimonies, games, silly songs and skits, water day, and plenty of other fun! This program came to our parish for the first time in the summer of 2023, and got great feedback from the youth! Totus Tuus will be coming to St Stanislaus Parish again this summer during the week of June 23-28. Mark your calendars as you won't want to miss this fun and faith-filled week!

Totus Tuus Housing - Volunteers Needed

This summer, our parish is hosting 4 missionaries from the Totus Tuus program during the week of June 22nd-28th. These missionaries give up their summer to travel to parishes spreading the Gospel. We are looking for volunteers to provide housing for 2 of the missionaries during that week. If you live within 10 minutes of St. Stanislaus Church and would be willing to open your home to the missionaries this summer, please contact Abby at the Parish Center: (573) 636-4925.

Pickleball

Come Join the Fun! Pickleball at the St. Stanislaus Pickleball Courts open play for adults is back on Thursdays from 5:15 until dusk. Contact Karen Douglas with any questions at 573-694-6700. Free lessons upon request.

LifeTeen

8th-12th graders, join us for LifeTeen on Sunday nights at 7 pm in the St. Stanislaus Parish Center! Teens from any parish are invited. Join us for dinner, games, faith talks, prayer, and to build relationships with others! We would love to see you there!

Volunteers Needed for LifeTeen Meals

Every Sunday night at our LifeTeen program for high schoolers, teens share a meal together before engaging in the nights activities of fun, faith, and fellowship. We would like to invite our parishioners to volunteer to provide the meals on Sunday nights

as a way for the parish to share Christ's love with our teens. If you would like to provide a meal for LifeTeen, please sign up by scanning the QR code, or by emailing Abby at ststandre@ststan.net.

Of course, your prayers for the teens and LifeTeen leaders are always appreciated as well!

Thank you so much for supporting this ministry!



St. Stanislaus After School Care Job Opportunity

Our After School Care is looking for several employees for the 2024-2025 school year. This position is perfect for high schoolers and retired individuals. You can complete an application at www.diojeffcity.org/school-office and scroll down to job opportunities or contact Mrs. Forbis at tinaf@ststan.net or 573-636-7802.

St. Stanislaus School

Happy last day of school! Where did the year go? I want to express my heartfelt thanks to the students, parents, staff, and community members. Together, we have made this school year a success, and we will continue to achieve great things in the future. The staff at St. Stanislaus School wish you a safe and happy summer. See you back in August!

Cadet Teachers: Cadet Teaching is a course offered through Helias to help satisfy the hours necessary for the A+ program. Maddie Verslues and Will Gallagher from Helias earned service hours last semester in Mrs. Stockman and Mr. Campbell's classrooms. Thank you, Maddie and Will, for helping volunteering your time in our school!

7th Grade: Thank you to our 7th graders and their parents for their help with the reception after the 8th grade graduation! The decorations were bright and colorful, the food was delicious, and clean up was quick and easy. Many hands make light work indeed!

Patriotic Rosary: Thank you to our 5th graders, Mrs. Andrews, and Mrs. Stumpe who led a beautiful Patriotic Rosary to honor our nation! Each Hail Mary was dedicated to a state of the United States and we prayed for God's protection and guidance for our nation. Patriotic songs were sung between the decades as well as famous words from history.

Kindergarten Kick-off: We had our informational Kindergarten meeting this week with our incoming Kindergarten parents and students. Mrs. Stockman and Mrs. Armstrong discussed the ABCs of Kindergarten and got to meet their future students. Please contact the office if you would like further information about enrollment in Kindergarten class.

The For You Foundation: St. Stanislaus helped raise over \$1700 for The For You Foundation. Your dress down money helped bereaved mothers with therapy and hospital or funeral costs. Thank you for your donations to this great cause!

We Will Miss You: We said good-byes to a few of our staff members today. Mrs. Rehmert, our counselor, will be working with teens at The Counseling Hub in Jefferson City. Mrs. Patty Gibbons, our preschool aide, will be spending more time with her family, but we will still see her in the building occasionally as a substitute teacher. We wish them the best in the new adventures!

Welcome: Please extend a warm welcome to Wendy Taube who will be joining our team for the 2024-2025 school year. Wendy will be working alongside Mrs. Boggs as her aide in the PreK 4 year old room. We are so excited to have Wendy join our staff at St. Stanislaus School!

Field Day: Our Field Day was a huge success, and everyone had a great time! Thank you to our Home and School Association who organized the day and to our parents who volunteered their time! We also can't forget about the Cole County Sheriff's Department that let our kids play with their vehicles, Thorni Ridge Exotics who brought out animals for the petting zoo, Sno Biz that served up some delicious snow cones, and the Osage Fire Department who hosed our students down at the end of the day. Thank you to everyone listed above and anyone that I may have missed. Our day would have not have been the same without you!

Athletic Committee: Mrs. Eggen is looking for help with the athletic committee for the next school year. If you are interested, please reach out to her at stephaniee@ststan.net.

Lunch/Milk Fees: Please log into your FACTS Family Portal account to make sure your child's lunch accounts are up to date. Extra lunch money can be rolled over to the next school year. Registration will not be complete for 2024-2025 school year until balances have been paid.

Many blessings, Mrs. Forbis

Congratulations to our Eighth Grade Students who graduated on May 9. May God bless them as they continue on to High School.

Cooper Bruemmer, John Cassmeyer, Hadiey Higgins, Callista Jacquin, Charles Jaegers, Liam Long, Eli Lopez, Jacob Lopez, Harper Sherry, Paxton Thuli, Brayden Verslues, Cole Wilson and Aubrie Wolken

Helias Catholic Youth Summer Camp Registration

Registration is now open for Helias Catholic High School's summer 2024 youth camps. This year's Crusader Camps include archery, baseball, basketball, cheerleading, cross country, dance, football, soccer, tennis, track and field, volleyball &wrestling. Crusader Camps span from late May to August for kindergarten through high school. Please visit www.heliascrusadercamps.com to learn more about Helias Catholic's summer camp opportunities and to register.



Upcoming Local Events

<u>Our Lady, Help of Christians</u>, <u>Frankenstein Picnic</u> Sunday, June 2. Serving cafeteria style & to go fried chicken & German pot roast dinners from 11 am - 6:30 pm. Meals \$15

Immaculate Conception, Loose Creek Parish Picnic
Sunday, June 9. Serving fried chicken, German pot roast,
mashed potatoes, gravy, green beans, kraut & beans,
slaw and dessert. Carry-outs 11 am - 7 pm at Immaculate
Conception Parish. Drive thru 11 am - 6 pm at Loose Creek
Community Center. All dinner plates \$16.

St. Francis Xavier, Taos Summer Picnic Saturday, June 15. Serving fried chicken, roast beef, mashed potatoes, gravy, green beans, corn, applesauce, slaw, bread and dessert from 1 pm - 7 pm. Adults \$15, ages 6-12 \$7 and ages 5 & under free. Mass at 4 pm at the Taos Knights of Columbus Hall. Live music & beer garden 'til 10:30 pm.

St. Mary's Hospital Auxiliary's 66th Annual Ice Cream Social & Bazaar, Wednesday, June 19 at St. Joseph Cathedral Cana Hall from 11 am - 6 pm. Central Dairy ice cream & cake \$4. Also available for purchase are chicken breast sandwiches, hamburgers, hot dogs, sides and drinks.

St. Martin Parish Picnic Sunday, July 14. Serving fried chicken and roast beef cafeteria style from 11 am - 6 pm. Carry-out dinners available from 11 am - 6:30 pm. Adults \$16, ages 6-12 \$7 and ages 5 and under free.



Monastic Experience

"Come, let us Adore." As we celebrate our 150th Jubilee, the Benedictine Sisters of Perpetual Adoration invite single women, ages 18 - 40 who are considering religious life, to visit for a weeklong Monastic Experience June 1-6, 2024, at our monastery in Clyde, Missouri. It's a chance to experience the daily rhythm of our life where you can join us in singing the divine office, attend daily Mass, spend time in personal prayer and open your heart to God's call by learning about discernment and prayer. There is no cost to attend, and more details can be found at www.benedictinesisters.org. To register, contact Sr. Maria Victoria at (660) 944-2221 ex. 127



Liturgical Roles for June 2024

June 1 and 2 / The Most Holy Body and Blood of Christ (Corpus Christi)

	Saturday, 5:30 PM	Sunday, 7:30 AM	Sunday, 10:30 AM
Altar Server	Charlie Schrimpf Wil Abbott	Hayden Kohlmeier Jace Hagner	Addison Nilges Liam Faulkner
Extraordinary Minister of Holy Communion	Debbie Van Loo	Linda Sommers	Luke Graessle
Reader	Brenda Veit	Tim Simmon	Dana Frese
Rosary Leader	Barb Groner	Mark Heckman	Donna Bernskoetter
Usher	Sam Lock Paul Luebbert Darrell Mantle Landon Mantle	David Moeller Doug Moeller Jeff Rackers Jeff Richter	Parker Bennett Nolan Bennett Gary Bilyeu Roger Bruemmer
Greeter	Leon & Hilda Eichholz	Matt & Jessie Kramer	Carol Frank
Offertory	Donnie & Gloria Lane	Leroy & Annie Bisges	Chris & Marcia Boessen
Music Ministry	James & Barbara Howard	Dianne Bisges & Group	Renee Jurgensmeyer Connie Andrews

June 8 and 9 / Immaculate Heart of Mary

	Saturday, 5:30 PM	Sunday, 7:30 AM	Sunday, 10:30 AM
Altar Server	Chloe Jaegers Charlie Jaegers	Carson Williams Amelia Mingucci	Jared Bennett Jace Hagner
Extraordinary Minister of Holy Communion	Don Van Loo	Mike Twenter	Melodi Graessle
Reader	Brenda Wilbers	Linda Sommerer	Luke Graessle
Rosary Leader	Lynn Albus	Carolyn Schnieders	Alice Kampeter
Usher	Paul Rodeman Don Van Loo Ben Wilbers Steve Wilbers	Al Savage Tony Siebeneck Tim Simmon Ted Van Loo	Ted Bruemmer John Doerhoff Jake Faulkner Cole Morehead
Greeter	Mary Kay Hoelscher	Tim & Denise Simmon	Dannie & Sue Gipe
Offertory	Ron & Dana Staggs	Tom & Mary Buschjost	Carol Frank
Music Ministry	Donna Halbrook & Choir	Dianne Bisges & Group	Ashley Dudenhoeffer Pam Stonner Audrey Kaiser

June 15 and 16 / Eleventh Sunday in Ordinary Time

	Saturday, 5:30 PM	Sunday, 7:30 AM	Sunday, 10:30 AM
Altar Server	Sloane Sherry Aspen Boeckmann	Nash Wilbers Brayden Verlsues	Haley Wilde Madison Berendzen
Extraordinary Minister of Holy Communion	Brenda Wilbers	Leroy Bisges	Ken Otke
Reader	Alice Bartlett	Tim Backes	Sandy Hentges
Rosary Leader	Paul Rodeman	Betty Siebeneck	Donna Bernskoetter
Usher	Danny Wortmann Jìm Bernskoetter Randy Boeckman Adam Boessen	Jake Van Loo Blake Wilbers Walter Wilbers John Wilbers	Brian Fisher Dana Frese Luke Graessle Bill Gratz
Greeter	Betty Kever	Charles & Lois Bax	Ken & Bernie Otke
Offertory	Melissa & Ben Wilbers	Jim & Mary Dallas	Bill & Nancy Gratz
Music Ministry	Donna Halbrook & Choir	Patty Rackers James Howard	Renee Jurgensmeyer Connie Andrews

June 22 and 23 / Twelfth Sunday in Ordinary Time

	Saturday, 5:30 PM	Sunday, 7:30 AM	Sunday, 10:30 AM
Altar Server	Makenna Perkins Jace Perkins	Sophia Wieberg Anna Lurkins	Vera Boessen Bo Boessen
Extraordinary Minister of Holy Communion	Tony Albus	Melissa McCauley	Brenda Roling
Reader	Julie Boeckman	Wayne Bernskoetter	Doug Kliethermes
Rosary Leader	Debbie Van Loo	Norma Wieberg	Alice Kampeter
Usher	Eugene Boessen Adam Buschjost Jason Buschjost Jeff Buschjost	Tim Backes Henry Bauer Charles Bax Leroy Bisges	Rick Massman David Nicolaescu Glen Reinkemeyer Dan Wilbers
Greeter	Donnie & Gloria Lane	Jim & Mary Dallas	Paul Stonner
Offertory	Danny & Teresa Wortmann	Dannie & Sue Gipe	Doug Kliethermes & Family
Music Ministry	Donna Halbrook & Choir	Dianne Bisges & Group	Ashley Dudenhoeffer Pam Stonner Audrey Kaiser

June 29 and 30 / Thirteenth Sunday in Ordinary Time

	Saturday, 5:30 PM	Sunday, 7:30 AM	Sunday, 10:30 AM
Altar Server	Hadley Higgins Emersyn Vocks	Claire Markway Henry Markway	Bryson Raithel Amelia Mingucci
Extraordinary Minister of Holy Communion	Alice Bartlett	Mike Rackers	Pam Stonner
Reader	Pete Dudenhoeffer	James Grothoff	Ken Otke
Rosary Leader	Barb Groner	Jane Meldrem	Donna Bernskoetter
Usher	Justin Buschjost Mark Buschjost Leon Eichholz Rich Fisher	Lawrence Bruemmer Tom Buschjost Jim Dallas JB DeWesplore	Dan Bax Jason Bennett Parker Bennett Nolan Bennett
Greeter	Jude & Mary Markway	Matt & Jessie Kremer	Gary & Dana Wilbers
Offertory	Jim & Laurie Bernskoetter	Jim & Patricia Grothoff	David & Jessica Nicolaescu
Music Ministry	Donna Halbrook & Choir	Dianne Bisges & Knights of Columbus	Renne Jurgensmeyer Connie Andrews

Megan Luebbert

Hi, I am Megan Luebbert. I was born and raised in Jefferson City. My husband, Matt Luebbert, and I have 3 children, Hazel (8), Greyson (5), and Slate (3). We love playing outside, hanging out with friends and family, and watching movies.

I am a Speech-Language Pathologist for the Jefferson City School District. This is my 12th year working in the district. I received my Bachelor degree from Missouri State University and my Masters from Fontbonne University studying Speech Language Pathology/Communication Disorders. I received a second Masters in Special Education with an emphasis in Autism from the University of Missouri. I enjoy working with students each and every day to help them improve their communication skills.

I look forward to serving on the Advisory Board. We have a lot of pride in this community. My husband was a St. Stanislaus graduate and was actually in the first kindergarten class.

Travis Bruemmer

Travis, his wife Megan, and two daughters, Alison and Charleigh, have been members of St. Stanislaus Parish for about five years. A lifelong catholic, Travis was previously a member of Immaculate Conception Parish in Jefferson City until 2018 when he and his family moved to Wardsville. The girls enjoy attending St. Stanislaus School where they are currently in 2nd Grade and Kindergarten. Travis is employed as a civil engineer at Bartlett & West in Jefferson City. In his spare time, he enjoys spending time with his family, traveling, and working around the house.

Jill Mingucci

Hi. My name is Jill Mingucci. I am a member of the St Stanislaus parish and seeking to be a member of the school advisory council. I have been married to Patrick Mingucci for 20 years this year. We have 3 daughters, all who attend St Stanislaus school. In the 24-25 school year, Corabelle will be in Kindergarten, Eleanor in 2nd grade and Amelia in 4th grade. I currently help with the Scrip program at school and attend almost every event that is held. My husband currently sits as the Parish Council President and I would love to have an opportunity to work with other members of the School Council to do what we can for all of our children. Thank you.

Susan Beck

Susan Beck is a fifth generation affiliate of our beloved school and parish. She is an alum of St. Stanislaus School (99'), Helias High School (03'), and University of Central Missouri (07'). She and her husband, Tyler, are members of St. Stanislaus parish. They have a daughter, Adelyn, who is in 4th grade and a son, Jude, who will be starting Kindergarten in August. For the past ten years, Susan has dedicated herself to her family as a stay-at-home mother. She now looks forward (bittersweetly) to the transition of this coming school year with having both children in full-time school so she can bring the same dedication and passion to becoming more involved in our school and other causes in and around our community.

Susan hopes to bring a fresh perspective with a genuine desire to address how we can grow together to continue providing a positive learning environment where our students can flourish both academically and spiritually. She looks forward to the opportunity to serve our wonderful school.

Sarah Weeks

Our family has been part of St. Stanislaus school for the past 7 years. Aaron and I joined this parish after moving to the area from Fulton. There, we were members of St. Andrew in Holts Summit. Our children, Lorelei and Caroline, are in 7th and 5th grades respectively. I was part of the St. Stanislaus Home & School Association for three years. I served as secretary, vice president, and president. I am currently serving on the St. Stanislaus Foundation Board and have been for several years. I have worked in education for the last twenty years. I have been in both private and public education, and I have taught math, science, and special education [specifically with blind students].

I am interested in joining the St. Stanislaus School Advisory Council, because I believe in Catholic education. I believe the standards we hold help prepare our children for their future education and careers. I feel the daily exposure to religion and our faith will help mold our young people into positive, Christian examples to others.

I would appreciate your vote. Thank you.

Jessica Long

Firstly, thank you for considering me for such an important role for St. Stanislaus Church and School. My name is Jessica Long and I was born and raised in Jefferson City and have a large family that has established roots in the community. My late grandfather, Robert Schulte, has provided our community with grocery needs at his store, Schulte's Fresh Foods, for decades and my family continues to own and operate this establishment.

I am currently a kindergarten teacher at Cedar Hill Elementary School in Jefferson City. I have worked as a kindergarten teacher for the Jefferson City Public School District for the past 16 years. I currently hold a Master of Arts in Teaching degree from the University of Missouri and a K-12 Administration Specialist degree from Southwest Missouri State.

Over the course of my teaching career I have been given many opportunities for leadership roles. The committees and cohorts that I have either led or worked within include our building Professional Learning Community, Assessment for Learning Cohort, Response to Intervention team, Positive Behavioral Support building coach and Social Committee Chair.

My husband, Gil Long, is a chief financial manager for the Department of Corrections Offender Financing division. He is also the owner of Long Photography. We have two children that are the most important things in our lives, along with our faith. Our son, Liam, will be starting his freshman year at Helias Catholic High School and our daughter, Evie, will be returning to St. Stanislaus School as a seventh grader in the fall. Our children are very active in basketball, softball, baseball, football, soccer and track. We also spend our family time fishing at our farm, traveling to the mountains to ski and relaxing on the beach each summer in Florida.

Along with my family, my faith in Christ is what keeps me going each day. Without Him and my Catholic faith, I would not have the blessings in my life. My husband and I recognize that we must be positive role models for our children and do our best to raise our children in a family that does all things through Christ and his message.

Thank you again for considering me as a candidate for the St. Stanislaus Advisory Council!



St. Stanislaus Faith-Food-Fellowship Summer Fun BBQ

Your Family is Invited to Join the Fun Sand Volleyball Com Hole

Pickleball

WHEN: JUNE 4, 2024

MASS AT 5:30 PM BBQ AT 6:30 PM

WHERE: PARISH OUTDOOR PAVILION

WHY: -CELEBRATE THE START OF SUMMER

-ENJOY GOOD FOOD

-FELLOWSHIP WITH MEMBERS OF YOUR PARISH

COST: NO CHARGE

MENU: BBQ HAMBURGERS, HOT DOGS, WATERMELON,

BEANS & CHIPS

RSVP REQUESTED BUT NOT REQUIRED EMAIL TO: VITALIZEOURPARISH@STSTAN.NET

OR CONTACT DANA AT 573-619-8701 OR SCAN THE OR CODE BELOW





